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A Surprise in the Mail Brings Joy to KHRC Staff 
Frankfort, KY (Oct. 7, 2021) -- This week an antique collector, Lowell Jeorge of California, sent 
the Kentucky Horse Racing Commission (KHRC) a 1930s era photo of Man o’ War and his 
beloved groom, Will Harbut.  

“We are always delighted to receive a piece of Kentucky horse racing history—especially one 
that highlights the sometimes-forgotten contributions of African-Americans to the sport,” said 
Marc Guilfoil, KHRC Executive Director.   

The postcard art features Man o’ War, and his groom Will Harbut. Man o’ War, also called Big 
Red, is widely considered the most famous horse in America. After a winning racing career, 
Man o’ War returned to Lexington and was at stud at Faraway farm.  

The storied horse was a major attraction for tourists and visitors. Mr. Harbut was known for 
leading tours for the horse’s many admirers, telling great stories, and protecting Man o’ War. 
Guilfoil added that receiving this card now is also special because Governor Beshear recently 
appointed Greg Harbut, the great-grandson of Will Harbut, to help lead the KHRC as a 
Commissioner.  

“Horse racing is an important part of Kentucky’s past, present and future. The industry continues 
to bring opportunity, jobs, and tourism to the commonwealth. Most importantly, it is a shining 
example to the world of just how great our state is,” said Guilfoil. 

### 

Below are photographs of the postcard, along with Mr. Joerg’s letter to KHRC 



 
 

 



 


